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Subject: 
Please rescind existing no parking zone on south side of W. Washington Street located at 97 to 113 feet west 
of Delafield Street 
 

Details: 
This referral was made by Ald. Peiper.  The request is remove an existing No Parking Zone located on south 
side of Washington Street. 
 
The Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 

Options & Alternatives:  None 

 
 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost of removing old signs is staff time.   

 

Executive Action: 
 If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
 The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their April 17, 2017 meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the May 02, 2017 council meeting. 

 
 


